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This week’s Sizzling Spotlight is all about our Teacher Planning Days 
and the Australian Curriculum.  Each term in every classroom our  
students engage in a variety of curriculum learning areas including 
English, Maths, Science, HASS (History and Social Sciences) and  
specialist subjects including Health and Physical Education, Music,  
Visual Arts, Technologies and for years 5 & 6, LOTE Auslan.  For each 

of these subjects, our teachers base 
their teaching and assessment on 
the Australian Curriculum.  For more information on the  
Australian Curriculum, parents can visit the Australian  
Curriculum website at www.australiancurriculum.edu.au/
parent-information/. 
 

In order to ensure each of our students are engaged in a  
variety of explicit instruction (I Do, We Do, You Do), hands-on 
and inquiry-based learning as well as direct instruction  

lessons (Maths and Literacy Consolidations), our teachers are released for a full day each term to 
collaborate together to plan for the next term’s units of work.  During this 
day teachers work together with their Head of Department Curriculum to 
discuss, research and investigate interesting ways of teaching to ensure 
our learners have every success across all subjects. 
 

This investment by Mareeba SS ensures our teachers have the time to 
differentiate for our students needs with 100% of teachers agreeing they 
have a clear understanding of the curriculum expectations after our  
recent Term 2 planning days. 
 

At the start of each term, our Heads of Department Curriculum send 
home our Curriculum at Home flyers, informing families of the units of 
work for each year level.  An example is below.  Be sure to look out for 
the Term 3 flyers after the holidays!  
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